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Comments: As a proud New Mexican, I cannot support this proposal going through. Though I no longer live in

Albuquerque, it is a place that is near and dear to my heart. The Sandia Mountains are a special place. This

coaster is unnecessary and would be, most importantly, disruptive to the native wild life. The purpose of the US

forest service should be to protect our precious natural resources. This project will not accomplish that goal.  


